
Pensilva Primary School  
Newsletter 

To Live, To Love, To Learn  
email: secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk, www.pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk  
   

Friday 21st April 2023 

Welcome back. I hope you all had a good Easter break. I've heard so much from the       
children about their adventures and more importantly spending time with friends and      
family.   

This week we were lucky to have lifeguards from the RNLI visit school. They taught the   
children about beach safety including flags at the beach, how to find help and what to do in 
an emergency. The children - as always - were fantastic and listened intently. The next time 
I walked into Wrens, ideas inundated with advice about staying safe!  

Have a great weekend.  

Matt Davies 

Pendennis were awarded the higher number of house points last half term and were      
rewarded with extra play! 

 

 

After school clubs—starting week commencing 24th April (unless stated below) 
 

Monday 
 

Gardening Club     3.15– 4pm with Mrs Noblett. All years.   
 
Football Club     3.15-4pm with Mrs Palfrey. Years 5 and 6 only 
       (club starting Monday 15th May) 
 
       
       Tuesday 
  
Bowls Club     3.30-4.15pm at Liskeard Bowls Club. KS2 only 
        
 
 
       Thursday 
 
Step Up Club     3.15-4.15pm with Mr Jones. All years but  
       must be accompanied by a parent/carer 
 
 
       Friday 
 
Lego and construction    3.15-3.50pm with Miss King. All years 
 
 
Please email secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk if you would like to sign your child/ren up 
to any of the above clubs.  



Attendance 
 

Wrens 97% Doves  97.78%  Puffins  97.5%  Buzzards  92% 
 
Whole school 95.84% 

 
 
 

 
25th April—23rd May—Puffins class swimming (every Tuesday) 
1st May—Bank holiday. School closed 
5th May—Coronation Celebration. Wear red/white/blue 
8th May—Coronation Bank holiday. School closed 
9th—12th May—Year 6 SATs 
26th May—Last day of term 
29th May—2nd June—Half term 
5th June—Children return to school 
6th June—18th July (every Tuesday except 4th July) - Buzzards class swimming 
8th June—Sports Day 
15th June—Reserve Sports Day 
9th and 12th June—INSET days. School closed 
3rd—7th July—Year 6 residential to Barton Hall 
14th July—Year 6 Woodlands trip 
21st July—Year 6 leavers assembly 
21st July—last day of term 
24th and 25th July—INSET days. School closed 
26th July—3rd September—Summer holiday 
4th September—Start of the Autumn term 
4th September—INSET Day. School closed 
5th September—Children return to school 

Kings Coronation Celebration 
 

On Friday 5th May, the whole school will take part in a celebration to mark the coronation 
of King Charles III. To mark this historical event, we will be hosting a ‘street party’ during 
the afternoon and we would like children to bring in food donations for all the children to 
share (enough for approx. 6 children). If donations are home made, please provide a list of 
ingredients.  
 
Wrens— sweet donations 
Doves—savoury donations  
Puffins—sweet donations 
Buzzards—savoury donations 
 
We are also inviting children to come to school in non-school uniform dressed in red, white 
and blue to mark the occasion.  
 
 


